
 
April 2019 
 

CHANCELLOR MUSIC FESTIVAL: 
INFORMATION SHEET AND PERMISSION FORM 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 

 On ​Monday, May 6  at 10:30 am​ the St. Matthew’s Performance Choir will be 

performing 2 songs at the Chancellor Music Festival, held at Our Lady of Mercy school 

gym (​7481 Tenth Ave, Burnaby).  This will be our Performance Choir’s second time 

participating in this annual music festival and we are very proud that they will be 

representing our school!  In addition to performing  2 songs, our students will also 

have the opportunity to hear other school choirs sing. 

For this event students are ​required to wear their full school uniform, 

including their regular school sweaters.  Please note that Grade 7 students ​are not 

permitted to wear their Grad hoodies on this day. 

Please sign the form on the following page to give your child permission to 

participate in this event. 

We also require the assistance of parents to drive students to and from the 

festival; please indicate on the permission form if you are able to help out.  We will 

leave the school a​t 9:30 am and return at approximately 12:30 pm. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fawcett and Mrs. Cebrero - Choir Directors 

______________________________________________ 

 

 

 



 
CHANCELLOR MUSIC FESTIVAL - ​MAY 6, 2019 

 

My Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

My Child’s Grade: ______________ 

My Name (Parent/Guardian): _________________________________ 

 

PLEASE PLACE A CHECKMARK TO INDICATE THAT YOU GIVE YOUR CHILD PERMISSION TO ATTEND THE FESTIVAL: 
 
______ I give my child permission to attend the Chancellor Music Festival on 
Monday, May 6, 2019​.  While school staff will take reasonable steps to prevent injuries 
to students, some degree of risk is inherent in the nature of activities, and may occur 
without fault on the part of the student, school, its employees or agents, or the facility 
where the activity is taking place.  By allowing your child to participate in this activity, 
you are agreeing that the activity described above is suitable for your child. 
 
 
PLEASE CHECK ​ONE​ OF THE FOLLOWING: 
 
_______ I ​AM​ able to DRIVE students ​to​ and ​from​ the Chancellor Music Festival 
 
# of seats available: _________ 
 
 
 
_______ I ​AM NOT ​able to drive students to and from the Chancellor Music Festival 

 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
PARENT/GUARDIAN’S SIGNATURE 

 


